

Resolutions of Posti Group's Extraordinary General Meeting: Satu Ollikainen elected to join Posti Group´s Board of Directors as the employee representative

16-11-2020

Posti Group Corporation's Extraordinary General Meeting was held in Helsinki on 16 November 2020

The General Meeting elected a new employee presentative to join the Posti Group's Board of Directors for a pilot continuing to the next Annual General Meeting. Satu Ollikainen was elected as the new employee presentative. Pertti Miettinen had announced his resignation from the Board of Directors earlier.

Satu Ollikainen is the national Chief Shop

Steward for mail delivery and handling. She joined Posti in 1998. From 2017 onwards, she has served as the First Deputy Chair of the Executive Board of the Finnish Post and Logistics Union PAU. She served as the Deputy Chair of the PAU Union Council from 2013 to 2017, and from 2018 onwards, she has served as the Chair of the Council.

Source: Posti